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BROOKHAVEN NATIONAL LABORATORY
ASSOCIATED UNIVERSITIES, INC.
UPTON, L.I.N.Y. 11973 REFER:

TEL. AREA CODE 516 YAPHANK 4-6262

MEDICAL DEPARTMENT

December 7, 1967

31
' Dr. H. David Brunner
Division of Biology and Medicine
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington 25, D. C.
Dear Dave:
Enclosed you will find a copy of the Marshallese
paper as I will present it at the AAAS meeting the latter
part of this month. You will note that I have incorporated
many of your changes and do thank you for them. Enjoyed
speaking with you and do hope that you and yours will enjoy
a lovely holiday season.
With warmest regards.
Sincerely,
s /
e S
Robert A. Conard, M.D.
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